
Submitter: Russell Kautz 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

Vote No!  House Bill 2548 proposes centralizing control over all agricultural work in 

Oregon into the hands of unelected bureacrats that will have the power to set wages 

and increase regulations. This is essentially mandated unionization of the agriculture 

industry and will put many family farms and ranches out of business. 


